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PHOENIX MEMORIAL LABORATORY FORD NUCLEAR REACTOR, ,,

ANN ARBOR. MICHIGAN 48109 2100
OffKe of the DirMtor

|

| September 30,1998

| Mr. Jack W. Roe
Acting Director:

| Division of Reactor Program Management
| Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

|
Washington, DC 20555

i Reference: Ford Nuclear Reactor, License R-28, Docket 50-2

Dear Mr. Roe:

This is to inform you that, effective 1 August 1998, I have assumed duties of Interim
Director of the Michigan Memorial Phoenix Project (MMPP) at the University of Michigan. 1

The MMPP has the operational and safeguards responsibilities for the Ford Nuclear '

Reactor and associated facilities housed in the Phoenix Memorial Laboratory. Thus, I
would like to request that all future correspondences and notifications regarding the Ford i

,

Nuclear Reactor should be directed to me, instead of Dr. Ronald F. Fleming, who served!

as the MMPP director until July 31,1998. If you prefer, you may contact me by email at
| jcl@umich.edu.
!

Thank you very much for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

!
| t-

' Q,

ohn C. Lee
Interim Director

xc: Theodore S. Michaels, Senior Project Manager
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